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CIRCULAR 2025 – 0519 

 

Date : May 15, 2025 
To : Our Valued Residents 
From : HOA Office 
Re : Invitation to Risk Disaster Preparedness and First Aid Seminar & Training 
 

 
In line with our continued commitment to community safety and emergency readiness, we are 
pleased to invite all residents to participate in our upcoming Risk Disaster Preparedness and First 
Aid Seminar and Training, scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, June 13, 2025 
Time: 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
Venue: Camella Lipa Clubhouse, Brgy. Tibig, Lipa City 
 
The seminar and training will be conducted in two focused sessions: 

• 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM: Risk Disaster Preparedness 
Learn essential protocols for natural and man-made disasters, emergency evacuation 
plans, hazard recognition, and how to safeguard your home and family. 
 

• 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM: Basic First Aid Training 
Acquire practical knowledge and hands-on techniques on how to respond to medical 
emergencies, including CPR, wound care, burns, fractures, and more. 

 
This seminar is an excellent opportunity for residents to acquire practical knowledge and skills that 
can prove critical in emergency situations. We highly encourage your attendance and participation 
in this meaningful initiative for the safety of our community. 
 
To help us prepare materials and seating arrangements, kindly register on or before June 10, 2025. 
You may sign up at the HOA office or contact us at 0917 136 4374 or email 
hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com. 
 
Let’s take this proactive step together toward a safer and more prepared neighborhood. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
HOA OFFICE  
Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 
 
Approved by:  
 
 
 
Maridel D. Cruz   
CLHOAI- BOD Vice President 
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